
Public Notice of Board Gathering 
School District of West Salem 

 
Notice is hereby given that a Board Gathering of the Board of Education of the School District of 
West Salem will be held on Sunday, August 17, 2025, at 6:00 p.m., Residence of Caitlin Wilson, 
located at W5336 Bahr Road, West Salem, Wisconsin.  
  

__________Serve with Passion to Ignite Creativity, Innovation, and Excellence__________ 

 

Please be advised that a gathering of the West Salem Board of Education may occur at the home 
of Board Member Caitlin Wilson on the date and time listed above. This is an informal social event, 
and no official Board business will be discussed or acted upon. 

This notice is provided in compliance with transparency practices and applicable state law to ensure 
public awareness of potential gatherings of a quorum of Board members. 

No action will be taken, and no deliberation of school board business will occur. 

If you have any questions regarding this notice, please contact: 
Ryan Rieber, Superintendent 
608-786-0700 
Rieber.ryan@wsalem.k12.wi.us 
 

Sent to: Board of Education, Administrative Team, West Salem Elementary, Middle and High School, La Crosse Tribune 
and Coulee News. 

**The agenda as noted above was sent more than twenty-four hours prior to the meeting date. Due to this fact, the 
Agenda published in the newspaper (s) listed above may have been altered after delivery to the above listed newspapers 

(s). The most up to date Agenda information is also available on District Website: 
https://www.wsalem.k12.wi.us/content/district/board-of-education/agendas-minutes 

 
•Posted: August 11, 2025 

https://www.wsalem.k12.wi.us/content/district/board-of-education/agendas-minutes

